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Brest, 30th August 2018 

 

 

 

Statement following the half-yearly update of the registration 

document 
 

 

As it is practice in terms of financial information, Arkéa group updated its 
registration document following the approval of the half-yearly accounts. 
Considering the significant progress made on its independence project in the first 
half of 2018, the group has identified a list of theoretic risk factors, which might 
arise on this occasion. With regard to this unprecedented situation, the group has 
set up, in full transparency, the most possible exhaustive list of risks. This does not 
mean however that these risks will inevitably materialise. 
 
This publication does not call into question the implementation of the independence 
project according to the timetable and to the organisation structure decided by the 
Board of Directors of ARKEA group. 
 
 


